
March 16, 2025 

 

Chairman Barta and members of the Industry & Business Committee: 

 

I am writing on behalf of myself as an individual citizen of North Dakota and as a parent 

and am asking that you oppose HB1391. 

 

We have all seen what has been happening in Texas with the measles outbreak and we 

simply cannot ignore the science that says vaccines help keep people healthy. As a state we 

should not support anything that may result in harming the health of our citizens. 

 

Please vote Do Not Pass on 1391. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Janet Anderson 

Burlington, ND 


